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Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Director f

Office of Inspection and Enforcement, 3
^

Region III . Xi

U. S. NUCLEAR PEGULATORY COMMISSION
799 Roosevel'. Road il ~}b F'
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
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34 3/Dear Mr. Keppler: /
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'/ g {t$ sDOCKET NO. 50-266 f

LICENSEE EVENT REPORT NO. 81-012/0lT-0
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 1

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report No. 81-012/OlT-0
(a 14-day follow-up report) which provides a description of an
event reportable according to Technical Specification
15.6.9.2.A.6, " Personnel error or procedural inadequacy which
prevents, or could prevent by itself, the fulfillment of the
functional requirements of systems required to cope with
accidents analyzed in the FFDSAR".

In the 24-hour notification this event was classified
as being reportable in accordance with Technical Specification
15.6.9.2.A.5; however, further study of the event has concluded
that Technical Specification 15.6.9.2.A.6 is the most accurate
section for reporting this occurrence.

Very truly yours,
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Executive Vice President|

Sol Burstein

Enclosure|

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector /
i

*

I 8109290551 810911 SEP,14 19811 g,PDR ADOCK 05000266; -

S PDR
|

.- . . - . _ _ .- . _ _


